
 

From: BRANKO LEBAR < >  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:22 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Application for Minor Variance 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

Sir / Madam, 

 From,  

 Branko Lebar 

79 Black Oak Dr. 

Brampton. On. 

L6R 1B9 

 

 

  

I am replying to the application # A-2024-0146. I 
absolutely do NOT have any objections to this application.  

I trust that people are honest and have a good reason to 
have this application approved and implemented 

without any objections from me or anyone else involved. 
Thank-you! 

Yes, I Branko Lebar authorize you to post my 
correspondence. 

 

Happy day,  


